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S E P T E M B E R  1 1 - 2 2 ,  2 0 2 3

3 - Y E A R - O L D  C L A S S

In the morning, we have continued to practice
making safe choices and learning our new
routines at school. We have begun working
on our play plan. The students enjoy writing
or tracing their name and drawing a picture
of what they plan to do each day.

We have some new visitors to our bird house
outside! The students have been using
binoculars to observe birds and search for
any clues. They have had amazing
predictions of what kinds of birds they think
we will see. We will continue to observe and
record our observations next week!

Parent Open House 6-7pm
SEPTEMBER 28

Afternoon Class: 
Shelley Marshall Tea Party

SEPTEMBER 29

Homecoming Parade for
All

Afternoon Class:
Early Dismissal 3.30 pm

OCTOBER 20

UPCOMING EVENTS
Morning Class: Tuition
is due by end of every
month

Send your family
bulletin board project

Let’s Move! Physcial
Literacy Night 5-6pm

NOVEMBER 2

Afternoon Class: Let us
know if you do not
want your child to
participate in speech
and hearing screenings
by Monday, September
25. 

4  - Y E A R - O L D  C L A S S
The 4-year-old class has been studying
dinosaurs and volcanoes for the last 3
weeks. We have read numerous books
about dinosaurs, explored the ‘dinosaur
museum,’ created fossils, graphed our
favorite dinosaur, estimated the dinosaurs
in a jar, and create dinosaur and their
habitats with a variety of resources. 

The big room has been  transformed into a
Dinosaur Museum. This has provided
opportunities for the children to sell tickets
to the museum, purchase items in the
souvenir shop, and showcased our
paleontology knowledge to those visiting
the museum. 

We apologize for the lack of contracts and mail this week. We are hopeful it will be fixed early next
week. The children have had great suggestions on how to fix the printer. Thank you for your flexibility. 

REMINDERS


